
Woodley C of E Primary School 

Hurricane Way  

Woodley 

RG5 4UX 

Tel: 0118 969 3246 

Fax: 0118 969 6375 

 

Email:  

admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uK 

Head teacher: Mrs L. N. Gurney 

 

Dear Parents 

Your child has been selected for the cross-country race to be held on Thursday 18th January 2018 at Braywick Sports 

Ground, SL6 1BN.     

The school will be unable to provide transport to and from this event, so parents will need to accompany their child 

or make alternative arrangements for them.  They will need to be collected from school at 1pm.  The children will 

also need parental supervision at the event.   

We will be able to walk the course from 1.30pm  

2.45 pm -    Y3/4 Girls  

3.00 pm -    Y3/4 Boys 

3.15 pm -    Y5/6 Girls 

3.30 pm -    Y5/6 Boys 

We are really looking forward to this event.  To enable the children to enjoy it fully please make sure they have 

warm, waterproof clothing, suitable trainers, snacks and drinks.   Children will also need a packed lunch, which they 

will eat at school before leaving. 

We would be grateful if you could indicate on the slip below that you are able to help at the event – we need to 

provide Marshalls. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Poole 

CROSS COUNTRY RUN – BRAYWICK SPORTS GROUND, SL6 1BN 

Child’s Name:       Class: 

I give permission for my child to run in the above cross country race on Thursday 18th January 2018. 

I confirm I will provide transport to and from Braywick Sports Ground and stay whilst my child is running. 

I am able to help with marshalling or recording at the event  [ ] 

Signed   ……………………………………………………………………………(Parent/Guardian)      

 Print Name: ………………………………………………………………… 


